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Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

Meetmg Tuesday December 17, 2024 meeting agenda item 24-01300 TRUTH Act
report - public comment

Supervisors:

I join in agreement with the statements, reasoning and suggested
Board actions (such as have been taken by Los Angeles and San
Diego Counties) in public comment letters filed for your December
17 hearing by the Unitarian Society of Santa Barbara (USSB) and
the League of Women Voters (LWV)/Clergy & Laity United for
Economic Justice (CLUE).

I agree with USSB, LWV and CLUE in opposing Santa Barbara
County Sheriff's Dept. cooperation and collaboration with
Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) and the Dept. of
Homeland Security (DHS) to detain, hold and transfer to ICE or
DHS custody members of our community who may or may not have
documents showing their immigration status in the USA.

Please do everything in your power to ensure that the Sheriff's Dept.
does not cooperate or collaborate with ICE or DHS.

Thanks for considering my views.



John E. Douglas
Santa Barbara

John Enrico Douglas
jed805@gmail.com




